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Fried Frank Establishes The Josh Mermelstein–Fried Frank Memorial Scholarship Fund  

New York - Oct. 31, 2022 - During a recent event to celebrate the life of its beloved partner, colleague 
and friend, Josh Mermelstein, who passed suddenly in March 2021, Fried Frank has established the Josh 

Mermelstein – Fried Frank Memorial Scholarship Fund at Columbia Law School.  

Mr. Mermelstein valued education, both Jewish and secular, and excelled during 
his time at Columbia and was always committed to giving back to the institution 
that provided him with his legal training. This scholarship, which has reached more 
than $300,000 will help develop the next generation of great lawyers and offer 
support to deserving students.  

For more information on the memorial fund, click below. 
https://bit.ly/Columbia_Giving 


